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Operations Policy 

Kinney Music Fund 
 

The Kinney Music Fund honors the memory of William Kinney, a dedicated member of UUAA 
who was active in the music program.  It was established through generous contributions by his 
friends after his death in 1990. 

The fund exists to support the music ministry of UUAA, particularly to support guest artists for 
regular services and special events.  The fund, including programmatic and operational uses of 
it, is administered by the Senior Minister or their designee. 

Recognizing that this fund requires occasional replenishment, periodic fundraising in support of 
the Kinney Music Fund, and its mission and purposes, will occur in consultation and 
coordination with other UUAA fundraising efforts. 

The Kinney Music Fund is subject to audit, alongside any and all UUAA-administered funds. 

 

 

These policies are subject to change without notice. Changes in policy must be approved by 
the Senior Minister or their designee.  
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